FFGM Mentor Guidelines

Thank you for accepting our invitation to be a mentor for one or more of our new members.   It is the Membership Committee’s hope that by having a mentor for at least one year, our new members will feel comfortable coming to events, get to know our current members and participate in the many activities our Club has to offer.  Our new members have joined for a reason and we want to keep them interested and involved.

Here are a few guidelines that may help during this process:

1.  Remind the new member of upcoming events.   If possible, make a personal contact by phone.
2. If they are planning to come to an event, offer to take them.
3. At an event, introduce the new member to others.
4. If you will not be attending the event, please let our president know so that another member can watch for the new member.
5. Tell the new member to give you a call if they have any questions or concerns.
6. Encourage the new member to participate in the club’s activities i.e. hosting, day host, dinner host, be on a committee, etc.  Find out where their interests lie.  Notify our president of their preferences so that she can contact the appropriate person.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you again for participating as a mentor, and if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact one of us on the Membership Committee.

Rosie Haas – rmhaas1@gmail.com
Sara Harmelink – hlinkds@gmail.com
Dorothy Kelley – dorothykelley60@gmail.com




